
Rich Seager 
By email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

01 October 2020 

Dear Rich, 

I refer to your official information request dated 03 September 2020: 

I request all communications you have received from or made to Future 

Considerations whether its owners, directors or employees/colleagues on the 

Green School in Taranaki or any of the other Green Schools (Bali, South Africa, 

Mexico). This correspondence includes any correspondence with Salman 

Ahmad Mannan whether under that name or not.  

I have decided to refuse your request under the following sections of the Official 

Information Act: 

 18(e): the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist

or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.

You have the right to seek a review of this decision by the Ombudsman. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

If you wish to discuss this decision, please feel free to contact Lachlan Rule at 

lachlan.rule@parliament.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon. James Shaw 

Associate Minister for Finance 


